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     April 2, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians:   

 The purpose of this letter is to provide communication regarding the Page Unified School 
District’s plan for continued educational opportunities and support to our students during this 
time of uncertainty. Though our school buildings are closed to the end of the school year, our 
staff has been working to support both our students’ well-being and education. During this 
difficult time of school closure, we want to assure you that Page Unified School District is doing 
everything we can to provide the best support that we can.  

Distribution of Educational Materials- April 6 (MONDAY ONLY 8:30-12:30) 

 We are working as a district and school to coordinate all needs to the best of our ability 
to be ready for implementation on April 6th.  At this point, these opportunities will focus on review 
and extensions from previously taught curriculum (the first 9 weeks of the semester).   

 Time for distribution for packets and other tangible materials/resources will be Monday- 
April 6, 2020, at 8:30-12:30 in front of Desert View Intermediate School or Manson Mesa High 
School.  

 The location for pick up of the packets will continue to be Desert View Intermediate, with 
the exception of Manson Mesa High School students, who will continue to pick up their 
packets from their school.  Parents and Guardians will go through the front parking lot of DVI in 
their vehicles. We are asking that you remain in your vehicle where you will be assisted by a 
member of our team who will direct you to the correct line for material pick up.  

 Lakeview Primary will have new packets ready to pick up. Check out the google 
classroom opportunities as sent to you by email, class dojo, or google invites from your 
teachers.  
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 Desert View Intermediate will not have new packets to distribute on April 6th due to the 
fact that the packets handed out this week contained three weeks of material.  They will have 
more of those packets available for those families who were unable to pick them up this week. 
In addition, several of DVI’s teachers will also have materials on Google Classroom.  

 Page Middle School will have educational opportunities for the week of April 6th available 
in print and online.  Printed materials can be picked up as referenced above.  The electronic or 
online version of these materials will be posted to all Google classrooms by 8:00am Monday, 
April 6th.  Page Middle School teachers will continue to be available from 10:00am-2:00pm 
Monday-Friday to assist with the needs of our students.  

 Page High School will also educational opportunities for the week of April 6th available in 
print and online.  The electronic or online version of these materials will be posted to all Google 
classrooms by 8:00am Monday, April 6th.  Page High School teachers will continue to be 
available from 10:00am-2:00pm Monday-Friday to assist with the needs of our students.  Our 
teachers will also reach out to families by phone and/or email the week of April 6 once again. 

 Manson Mesa High School’s educational Opportunities were delivered last week.  If you 
have not picked them up as of yet, please drive up to the main entrance to Manson Mesa High 
School on April 6th from 8:30-12:30. A staff member will bring the packet to you. Please remain 
in your vehicle. 

 Please note that there will not be any materials sent by email. In addition, we are 
requesting that students do not return the packets. Grades will not be assigned for the 
educational materials provided as the purpose for this packet is to reinforce learning that 
your student has already received from his/her classroom teacher.  

 We are currently working on a date in the future where students can pick up personal 
items.  Students will be required to turn in all school-owned items at that time as well.  As these 
dates are determined, you will be notified by your child’s school.  

     Sincerely, 
     /s/ 
     Robert Varner, Ed.S. 
     Superintendent 
 
 
 
 


